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This bill will cause a mass exodus of essential workers in the state of Oregon. As 

temporary nurses we have to pay for two residences, we are away from our family, 

exposed to potential illness, this bill will cause a mass exodus of essential healthcare 

workers in the state of Oregon. Covid has made us all tired and this will only add 

additional stress to an already stretched workforce. A good solution would be for 

hospitals to pay nurses what they're worth. This bill will not solve any problems it will 

only create more.  


